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Our Staff



Morning Screening

We will ask our staff and families questions about their health 
and well being. 

We may check temperatures and make sure everyone is 
feeling good to start their day. 

Our dedicated Screener will bring your child safely to their 
classroom and teacher



Safety Precautions

• We will use a barrier like a receiving 
blanket to carry children and provide 
them comfort

• Children and staff wash their hands 
immediately upon entering our 
building

• All clothes and backpacks will be 
washed and remain in the centre for 
the time being.

• Children will stay in their own 
classroom and play in sections of the 
playgrounds with the same peers and 
teachers. 



Our Environments 
• Our classroom environments 

have changed in little ways

• We will always provide all 
interest centres, creative 
work, sensory experiences
and encourage curious minds

• The children have more space 
to create, play and explore



• To encourage a healthy 
environment, each child is 
provided with their own 
creative boxes with their names

• Sensory experiences in 
individual trays with all the 
same materials we have always 
enjoyed!

• We clean our 
environments/toys and 
materials several times daily



DISINFECTING/SANTIZING
• We abide by disinfecting and 

sanitizing protocols. The 
protocols can be found at: 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/childcare/child-care-re-
opening-operational-guidance.pdf

• Using a three step method for 
our table, chairs, bathrooms 
beds/linens and playground 
equipment several times per 
day

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/childcare/child-care-re-opening-operational-guidance.pdf


We are dedicated to our four foundations of learning. 
We will continue foster our children and families wellbeing, 

expression, sense of belonging and engagement in all areas of 
development. 

We look forward to seeing you soon!



ALWAYS SUPPORTING CHILDREN & 
STAFF

Mrs. Harper & Mrs. Holland and all our wonderful support staff continue 
working hard to support our children and families providing the high quality 

care through healthy foods, supporting families through these times and 
making sure we all our comfortable in our new environments!


